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'Let us spur one another to acts of love and good deeds.'  Hebrews 10:24 
 
 
Dear Exbourne Families and Friends, 
 
Thank you to all who were able to come to our Easter service yesterday.  
It was a lovely event! The children sang beautifully, and so did the 
adults! Thank you to Miss Whitley who has worked for many years 
leading singing at Exbourne. I hope you enjoyed the poem by Olive class, 
and the readings by Dove class. As the rain lashes against the window, I 
think of Evie Mae’s Blessing thanking God for the rain that makes the 
flowers grow, but can we have some sunshine now, please?  
 
It was a super busy day as we also had an Easter crafts session and the 
Easter Bunny visited our playground when we were not looking! We did 
find the eggs she left for us though.  
 
Huge thanks to our parents who organised the bake sale after school, to 
those who contributed treats and to those who bought them too! Our 
PFA are looking forward to using the funds to plan exciting events in the 
summer term.  

 
Staff News  
Miss Chapman, who has been in Dove class, is transferring over to the Promise School. We will miss 

her, but know she will be a great asset to the children there. We thank her for her enthusiasm and 

hard work while she has been placed with us.  

North Tawton Park  

If you use the park in North Tawton, you will know it is a wonderful space, but some of the play 

equipment is in urgent need of repair. The Town Council have secured some funding to address this 

and have asked me to be in the working party to decide how this money is spent. Please share with 

me your views so I can represent them in our next meeting.  

North Tawton Park Consultation 

https://forms.office.com/e/A4Ls8HWk7r?origin=lprLink


Tin Can Collection  
Mike would like to continue the tin can collection after the Easter 
holidays. Please bring along your cola, soda / pop, beer and cocktail 
cans to school on Wednesday where there will be a box at the gate. The 
cans will be recycled, and the money obtained will be given to the 
charity Families in Greif, a very worthy cause.  
 
Help for grieving children & families | Families in Grief 
 

 
Attendance 
Well done to Olive class last week for 100% 
This week Dove made the 100%  
 
Olive Class 100% last week, 99% this week  
Dove Class 98% last week, 100% this week  
 
I am delighted with the improvements in attendance. Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
 
Staff training 
Have you ever wondered what staff do on INSET days and in staff meetings?  
This term, we have been focused on working together to improve standards in maths and writing. 
The whole primary teacher group have come together for twilight sessions to implement new ways 
to teach maths and writing, and we have worked across our DMAT schools to moderate writing 
standards across the Trust. 
 
Our staff team have had training regarding Inclusion – specifically introducing the Zones of 
Regulation and learning how to support pupils who have experienced adverse childhood 
experiences and trauma.  
 
On our INSET day Thursday, all staff are involved in reviewing our work and our next steps. Foundry 
staff will be working in phases, Early Years, KS1 and KS2 to plan for the term ahead. Our SEND team 
will meet together and we have practitioners form each school training in an intervention called 
Lego Therapy.  
 
Next term we will continue to build on these areas and the work we have started in our Foundry 
Hub regarding equality, diversity and inclusion.  
 
Our staff who teach our Read Write Inc phonics programme have regular training, observation and 
opportunities to share best practice throughout the year.  
 
 
Facebook 
Please follow us on Facebook to see class news and photos! Just type in Exbourne Church of 
England Primary School and follow us!  

  

https://familiesingrief.org/


Exbourne 40 Acts of Kindness  

 
 
I have really enjoyed hearing about how children and families have engaged with our 40 Acts of 
Kindness this Lent.  I hope you all have a wonderful Easter and enjoy sharing some treats on 
Sunday!   
 
 

1 Peter 1:3: "Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ! In his 
great mercy he has given us new birth into a living hope through the 

resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead." 

 
 
With very best wishes for the Easter holiday,  
 
Tara Penny 
Principal  
 
 



 

 



 


